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Comments: I can't believe that the USFS would allow a mining company to permanently destroy a unique

landscape with an open pit gold mine. This would not provide any benefit at all to the eastern Sierra. Tourism at

the Hot Creek Geologic Site can be continued for centuries. A gold mine would provide a short term monetary

benefit to a corporation. 


